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TOWN OF STERLING 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

June 6, 2018  
 

MEETING: 
 
 
Mobile Food 
Vendor 
Discussion 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chairman Lane called the Board of Selectmen meeting to order at 10:02 am. Roll Call: Selectman 
Kilcoyne – Present. Selectman Cranson – Present. Chairman Lane – Present. 
 
At the beginning of the meeting, Treasurer Victoria Smith introduced the new Assistant Treasurer. Her 
name is Elizabeth Clemence. The Board welcomed her. Liz has most recently worked in Collections for a 
Credit Union. She is replacing, Karen LeClerc who is retiring after many years of service. The Board 
thanked Karen for her service to the Town of Sterling. She will be missed. 
 
Chairman Lane presented his most recent draft of the Mobile Food Vendor’s Regulations and 
Application. It was suggested that the application be amended to include the requirement of a 
Common Victualler’s license. No additional fees will be required since the Board is in agreement that 
the applicants are required to pay for numerous permits and licenses prior to qualifying to apply for a 
Mobile Food Vendors permit from the Town. 
 
After further discussion, Selectman Cranson moved to accept the Mobile food Vendor Regulations, as 
written, and to approve the Mobile Food Vendors application, with the amendments. Selectman 
Kilcoyne 2nd. Selectman Kilcoyne – Aye. Selectman Cranson – Aye. Chairman Lane – Aye. Motion 
carried. 
 
At 10:32 Selectman Cranson moved to adjourn. Selectman Kilcoyne 2nd. Selectman Kilcoyne – Aye. 
Selectman Cranson – Aye. Chairman Lane – Aye. Motion carried. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Materials: Agenda, Mobile vendor regulations, Mobile vendor application 

  

 


